
Eco Committee Minutes -15.11.22 

Absent: Taryn (P2), Teigan (P5/6), Max (P1/2) 

 

Discussion Points 

• Children voted for pledges we would make as a school as a follow up to 

the Climate Conference Miss Lattimer attended with some P6 & P7 

pupils. We chose the points relating to plastic to relate to our ‘action 

plan’.  

• Children collected survey results from our water bottle survey – the 

winning class was revealed to be P3/4 with 100% of children bringing a 

reusable water bottle during last week. P7 were 2nd with 97%, P5/6 3rd 

with 95%. Agreed prize was an extra play or extra gym slot (if raining).  

• We voted for the winning water bottle design from each class – every 

class winner will receive a key ring at assembly. The winner for P1-3 and 

the winner from P4-7 will have their water bottle designed in real life! 

• Discussed further ways we can recycle plastic – we decided to start 

collecting plastic water bottles for an eco-project. We looked online at 

ideas – agreed we will make a reading igloo for the school library.  

 

Action Points 

• Water bottle competition winners and survey winners to be announced 

at assembly.  

• Laura and Rachel (P7) to distribute a ‘Bag for Life’ to every class to 

collect water bottles.  

• Water bottles will be collected from classes at some point in December 

(date to be agreed) 

 

 


